
 

 

 

 
 

Flammability rating is very high: Partial ban on fires 

 

 

 

Flammability rating is very high: Partial ban on fires 

 

Municipality of Pontiac 

June 18, 2020 – 4:00 p.m. 

What you should know: 
 

• Please be advised that, given the current weather conditions, the SOPFEU (Société de 

protection des forêts contre le feu) indicates that the flammability rating is currently « very 

high ». 

 

• Consequently, only fires made in an installation equipped with a fire screen are authorized, in 

accordance with section 10.9 of Bylaw 18-RM-05 

www.municipalitepontiac.com/en/municipal-laws/standardized-by-laws/fire-safety/  

 

• The Municipality will keep you informed of any changes. 
 

Where to inquire : 

◼ Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com; 

◼ Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun. 
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